
Date: September 15, 2010

To: Mikia Currie, NIH Project Clearance Officer, OPERA

From: Sarah Glavin, NICHD Project Clearance Liaison
Jamelle Banks, NICHD

Subject: Change Request for Generic Clearance #0925-0532

The Eunice Kennedy Shriver National Institute of Child Health and Human Development 
(NICHD) would like to request an additional 600 hours to our currently approved submission, 
Generic Clearance #0925-0532. At the time when the main submissions for generic clearances 
were submitted, I/Cs were created and therefore the burden was taken up without surveys 
attached to them. The process now is different and allows for sub-studies to be submitted without
this problem. Thanks 
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